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Ottawa, 22nd October, 1919.

I am in receipt of your letter of the 29th September, re-

lative to your desire to be received into membership in the Stoney

point and Kattle Point Band; and in reply I beg to say that the re-

mution passed by the Band in this matter was irregular, and the

artment wrote to Mr. Paul, the Indian Agent, on the 4th September

and advised him that it will be necessary to have another resolution

passed. He was also asked to furnish particulars with regard to the

asse. When your action, as don'ted, has been taken, you will be

notified in the matter by Mr. Paul.

our obedient servant,

Bavenswood, Ont.
F. W. Lea

and Secretary.
Asst.
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